
Dear students of IK1, 

 

as already told, please use the audio files on your mobile phones to work in the DaZ booklet (Self-

German learn A1.1). If you have any questions about the individual tasks, please call me or write me 

an e-mail: hooseks@gmx.de. 

Also edits the worksheet unit, which I also handed you out, or brought home by. All materials should 

be fully processed by 29 January. On our first day of presence, I will collect your notebooks and 

worksheets. Please pay attention to a legible font and check your results for the correct spelling. 

I will also send you additional individual tasks to your email addresses, which you will also process. By 

telephone consultation, I will also bring materials to individual of you. Please try to use the time at 

home to further improve your German language skills. The learning videos on  Youtube and the 

learning apps from the  Goethe-Institut, which you have already downloaded to your mobile phone, 

will also help you. 

 

Greetings 

Frau Hoos 

mailto:hooseks@gmx.de

